
 
 
 
 

 

We would like to invite you to our  
 Year 2 Parent Information Session  

   
Wednesday 26th September  

 
at 2.45pm  

 
During this time we will discuss how we are helping your children to 

learn and how you can support learning at home as well. 
 

Year 2 Staff will be available to talk to and will be more than happy to 
answer any questions you may have. 

 

Everyone Welcome 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please complete and return the slip below by Monday 24th September. 
 

 
 

I/we will/will not be attending the Year 2 Information session on Wednesday 26th 
September at 2.45pm. 
 
Child’s name ……………………………………………. Signature ………………………………… 


